Hello Chase Creek Swim Club Members!

We hope you're having a great summer and enjoying the pool! We're about 1/2 way through our season and wanted to share some updates/information:

Swim Team- Pool Closures: 
Last meet of the season will be June 24th (8am-12)
End of the season party June 25th (4-9) 

SAFETY CONCERN: Broken plastic plate (near diving board under black iron table): Please watch your step until we have the new plate installed (very soon). Our apologies for the inconvenience.

Sod: 
We'll be taking the fence down this week and our first mowing will be on Thursday. Please let us know any thoughts/observations with this new area.

Basketball Hoop: Thank you to Lane & Jeff Burritt for donating their "no longer using" basketball hoop for our back play area which looks just like the broken one!  Thank you also to Tim & Kim Libby for helping to move it and break down the old one!  Awesome win for the kids! 

Boat Storage this Fall: Keep Chase Creek Swim Club parking lot and lower lot in mind to park your boat, RV, or trailer through the winter.  We'll provide more information soon for those that are interested with a modest fee which supports the pool.  First come, first serve. 

Lost & Found: 
Our bin is getting full and we're getting requests to empty it due to the smell..... so we're going to make a run to donate any items in the Lost and Found on FRIDAY (July  16th).  We hung up the towels on the fence so folks can see what we have (and it dries out so it doesn't smell that bad). Thanks for taking a look (email me if you think you might have something in there and are out of town). 

Grill Utensils & Propane: 
The pool provides propane for our members to use the grills, so please know if we are low or out- it is not our expectation for you to bring your own.  We will be checking more frequently to ensure we have full tanks. If you notice that a tank is empty- please bring it to the front gate, so we know to have it exchanged/refilled. Thank you for your help! Also, if you use the utensils, please give them a rinse/wash  after you use them. Thank you!! 

Recycling: 
Thank you for recycling- our pick up day is Thursday, so our guard staff takes our bins down on Wednesday night. Please make sure to not mix trash with the recycle so we're able to do our part! (We're looking into getting some big containers with wheels coming soon!) 

Family night is coming soon! July 30th!!! Look for signs and sign-up Genius shortly from your social committee! 

As always, please provide any feedback that can make your experience better.  We want to ensure our members are relaxed and enjoy the space, so we're motivated to ensure we help create that atmosphere for you! 

Kind regards, 
Your Chase Creek Swim Club Board

